Town of Norwell Public Hearing

Pursuant to Art. X, §8 of the Norwell General Bylaw, the Complete Streets Committee
will hold an Abutters Hearing at Norwell Town Hall, 345 Main Street, Meeting Room 2,
on Monday April 30, 2018 at 7:30 P.M., regarding the Main Street Sidewalk Extension
from South Street to Circuit Street owned by the Town of Norwell, MA working in
conjunction with the MassDOT Complete Streets Grant Program.

A copy of the plans and all related materials are on file with the Norwell Planning Office
(Town Hall/Room 112) and may be viewed during Town Hall business hours.

For the Complete Streets Committee, Ellen Moshier, Chair, with the notice to be
published in the Patriot Ledger on Monday, April 9, 2018 and April 16, 2018.




